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E*ily V.'Webb, Director
Office of Board Reiations
Virgtnta Departrneflt of Educatiorr

Re: ProposedAmendments to the LicensureRegularionforSchoolPersonnel\SVAC 20 -23lto
Establish a preK-6 Endorsement in Dual Language Instruction (Action 5258 /Stage 90a7)

I have teviewed the version of the proposed amendments to the regulation identified above
that were submitted to the Virgma Regulatory Town Hall on August 1,9,2020 at 4:27 pm in order to
deterrnine whethet the State Board of Education @oard) has the authodty to promulgate the
regulauon and if the regulation comports with applicable state law.

Putsuant to the Code of Virginia \ 22.1-16, the Boatd has authodty to promulgate regulations
to czny out its statutory powers and duties. In addition, prusuant to the Code of Virginia \22.1-298.1,
the Board has the authority to prescdbe, by regulation, the requirements for the licensute of teachers
and other school personnel required to hold a license. Finally, these revisions to the tegulations are
required by Chapter 391, of the 2018 Acts of Assembly.

It is the view of this Office that the Board has the authodty to promulgate this regulation,
subiect to compliance with the provisions of Article 2 of the Administrative Ptocess Act and
Virginia Offlce of the Governot Executive Order 14 Q018), and that the Board has not exceeded
that authoiq.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel ftee to contact me at the address above, by
telephone at (804) 377-8727 or by electronic mail at swilliams@oag.stzte.ya.us. Thank you.
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